
From: Sen. Click Bishop
To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: FW: Pending Legislation: HB 172 and SB 124
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From: DOUGLASS BURGER <dgburger@mtaonline.net> 
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022 9:49 AM
To: Sen. Click Bishop <Sen.Click.Bishop@akleg.gov>; Sen. Bert Stedman
<Sen.Bert.Stedman@akleg.gov>; Sen. Lyman Hoffman <Sen.Lyman.Hoffman@akleg.gov>;
Senator.Natasha.VonImhof@akleg.com; Sen. David Wilson <Sen.David.Wilson@akleg.gov>;
Senator.Donale.Olson@akleg.gov; Sen. Bill Wielechowski <Sen.Bill.Wielechowski@akleg.gov>
Subject: Pending Legislation: HB 172 and SB 124
 

Senator,
There is no way that HB 172 and SB 124 should be allowed to go any further in their present form.
These bills represent the structure of socialist/communist ruling structure intent on attacking
political enemies and cannot be allowed in a representative rule-of-law government. No not pass
these bills. I am a military veteran of 21 years (1964 – 1985), son of a WW II veteran and grandson of
an immigrant who fled Germany.
Thank you.
Douglass G Burger, Wasilla, AK
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